Osaka will become available for service by Canadian
carriers when the new Kansai Interational Airport opens as
expected in 1993.

In addition to JAL's services to Vancouver and Toronto
from Tokyo, Japanese services may also operate from a

second city in Japan and to a third city in Canada of

Japan's choice.

The agreement also provides greater flexibility for the
extension of Japanese services beyond Vancouver to other
countries.
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